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From: Russell Winter <rjjnwinter@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 6:06 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: RIN 3038-AC61

I understand that you want to reduce leverage in the forex market from 100x to 10x. I think this
is a big mistake, as the forex market is the only "rational" marker that the "little guy" can be
involved in. On a bigger scale, you would be forcing the larger players to foreign accounts ...
which is not desireable when our economy is currently in the dumper. To make this
change would be WRONG.

R. Winter
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